
From: Terry Pulley <terry@telserco.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 10:14 AM 
To: Trang Nguyen <Trang.Nguyen@fcc.gov> 
Subject: RE: no sight of antenna for application Fort Randall Cable Systems, Inc SES-REG-20181017-
06777  
 
 
Trang, 
The address listed  is what the City of Tripp uses for our location but  I will correct the Latitude to : 43-
12-52.68 N and Longitude to 97-58-00.30 W. 
It’s was submitted incorrectly. 
 
I’m not sure how to correct the application  but I will try as time permits. 
 

__  
Terry Pulley 
Service Manager 
Telephone Service Company, Inc. 

 
419-739-2110 (P) 
419-234-7425 (C) 
terry@telserco.com 
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